# Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter July 2017

#### **Important Bunny Bunch News!**

Congratulations to the Bunny Bunch Class of 2017!
The children worked really hard in preparation of
the graduation ceremony. It was a wonderful day
that was enjoyed by all. We will miss the children
going off to kindergarten and hope they will come
back to visit! We know they will have success in
their continual educational experience!

Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before attendance!

We will be closed Tuesday, July 4th for Independence Day! We wish you and your family a very happy and safe holiday weekend!

We will be having two water days this month (weather permitting)! Please bring in your child's bathing suit and towel for the following dates:

Tuesday, July 11<sup>th</sup>

Friday, July 28<sup>th</sup>

Bunny Bunch offers three special programs; Jindo, Movin' & Groovin' and Gymnastics. If you haven't done so and would like to sign your child up, please see Ashley in the office. This month the classes are available as follows:

> Jindo: every Tuesday Movin' & Groovin: 7/5, 7/19 Gymnastics: every Thursday

Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch would love to wish a special birthday to both Delaney and Gabriel for turning 1! We would also like to wish a special 2<sup>nd</sup> birthday to McKinley! A happy 3<sup>rd</sup> birthday to Alivia! Next, we'd like to wish a happy 4<sup>th</sup> birthday to Emma C., Damon and Chase!

#### Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss Sheila! Miss Sheila is our fabulous Pre-k 4 Aide at our Townline Road location! She has been with Bunny Bunch for about year now and each day she proves more and more that she is such a valuable part of our team! Miss Sheila was a large part of our Pre-k 4 class this school year as she worked with them all year preparing them for graduation and kindergarten and is now working with our older summer camp children. Miss Sheila always brightens up the center with her positive attitude and brings new and fun ideas to our classroom. She always makes sure that all of the children are happy and having fun. She comes up with new games and activities for our older kids and they love her for it! We are so grateful to have someone who takes such great care of the kids and has such a passion for what she does. Miss Sheila is always willing to lend a helping hand and she is extremely reliable and trustworthy. We appreciate all that she does for the kids and for the center. Thank you Miss Sheila for always giving 110% percent! Congratulations!! We love you!!!

#### Star Students of the Month!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infants: Delaney

Toddlers: Chloe & Kyla

Pre-K 3: Gianna Pre-K 4: Hannah

## **Infant Room News!**

"Underwater Adventures" is July's theme in the infant room! Mrs. Pam and the babies will be busy making jellyfish and do-a-dot fish. For a sensory activity the babies will be painting frogs with Jell-O and using cheerios to make starfish. They will practice making fishy faces and will also listening to whale and dolphin sounds. The babies will make a salty seahorse craft. We will be ending the month by making an "under the sea" picture and singing "5 little fishes." It is sure to be a terrific month in the Infant Room!



\*

We would love to congratulate this little cutie, Delaney on being our Infant Star of the Month!

Delaney is such a big girl who will be turning one this month! Delaney has and continues to impress us each day with her accomplishments. Delaney is always on the go and has moved on from crawling and is now walking! She is also now eating table food and drinking out of a sippy cup! We are so proud of the little girl that she is becoming! Delaney is an adventurous little girl who is always on the go and loves to play with everything! This cute busy bee enjoys playing with her friends, climbing on the mats and "talking." Delaney is a beautiful girl who is always smiling and brightening up the room. Her blue eyes and big smile will just melt your heart! We look forward to watching Delaney grow and see what she impresses us with next! Congratulations Delaney, we love you!!!

## **Toddler Room News!**

"Splish Splash, Water Fun" is July's theme in the Toddler room! "4th of July Fun" is the first week's theme. The children will be making a patriotic windsock among other red, white and blue crafts! During "Ocean Fun" week the children will make underwater creatures such as seahorses, sharks and jellyfish! The toddler room will be swimming in fish during "Tropical Fish" week. There will be sandcastles, fishbowls and many, many colorful fish! We will have a lot of fun during "Beach Days" where the children will be busy painting seashells along with making beach balls and sand dollars. We will end the month with "Fun with Water." The toddlers will be doing many fun crafts with water such as painting with watercolors, ice cubes, and having fun with the water table!



Look who it is, it's our Toddler Star of the Month, Chloe! Chloe is a smart and sweet little girl who is doing a fantastic job here at Bunny Bunch! Chloe is making great strides and has improved so much! This smart little girl has been talking a lot more and has been becoming more social and interactive throughout daily activities! Chloe is able to count up to 5, sits and engages during circle time and loves to do her activities! This little ray of sunshine is always happy and can be found with a big smile on her face! Chloe is a kind little girl who is always taking care of others and making sure that they are alright. She is an outgoing little girl who loves having fun and can brighten anyone's day! She enjoys spending her time playing with baby dolls and pretending that she is the mommy! Everyone at Bunny Bunch absolutely adores her! We continue to look forward to watching Chloe sparkle!

Congratulations Chloe, we love you!!

## **Toddler Room News Continued!**



\*

We would like to congratulate this little ray of sunshine, Kyla on being our Toddler Star of the Month for July! Kyla has blossomed over the six months since joining Bunny Bunch! She has grown socially and academically. This smart and sweet little girl is talking a lot more, is always using her manners by saying "please" and "thank you" and is interacting with her friends more! Kyla is a silly girl who is always smiling and enjoying play time with her friends. She loves to dance, play with cars and going on the playground! Kyla is a loving girl who loves giving hugs! She sure knows how to charm her teachers with her cute smile, adorable cheeks and cuddles. We are very excited to have Kyla in our Toddler room and look forward to watching her grow! Congratulations Kyla, we love you!!!

The toddlers will be having Water Days on July 11<sup>th</sup> and 28<sup>th</sup>! Please bring in and label your child's swim suit, towel and water shoes or sandals on these days. Thank you!

#### Pre-K 3 Room News!

"Amazing Animals" is July's theme in the Pre-K 3 room! "Patriotic" is the first weeks theme. The children will be busy making decorations to celebrate the 4<sup>th</sup> of July. We will be creating firework art, making our very own Statue of Liberty, patriotic tambourines and having an edible sparkler snack. "Rainforest Animals" is our second week's theme. We will be making sand parrots, paper plate monkey masks, our own rainforest and a "taste the rainforest" snack. "Under the Sea" is our third week's theme. The children will be making a sandy starfish, octopus art, paper plate fish and a "catch a fish" snack. "Playful pets" is our fourth week's theme. We will be making cat and dog puppets, creating a pet fish, making dog headbands and "parrot of my foot" art activity. The last month's theme is "Zoo Animals". The different animals we are going to exploring are polar bears, elephants, lions, zebras and giraffes.

The Pre-k 3 class will be having Water Days on July 11th and 28th! Please bring in and label your child's swim suit, towel and water shoes or sandals on these days. Thank you!

Hip, hip hooray for our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Gianna! Gianna is our Star of the Month for her

overall class performance and improvements! Gianna is a very sweet and caring young lady who is always playing well with others and lending a helping hand. This beautiful young lady has a lot of fun while she is here and loves playing with her friends. Her favorite things to do are playing with baby dolls, playing dress-up and building with dominos. You can count on her to bring excitement and laughter to the classroom! This smart little girl has made a lot of accomplishments since moving up into the Pre-k 3 classroom. Gianna is now quickly potty training, actively participates during circle time and works well with her teachers on her daily work. We are very impressed on how Gianna has grown! We are so proud of Gianna and cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Gianna, we love vou!!!

\*



## Pre-K 4 & School Age Room News!

Our preschool and school aged children will begin our summer program by celebrating Independence Day with the weekly theme, "Patriotic Week." The children will be making a plate flag craft, completing word searches and will be experimenting with baking soda! The following week the class will become mad scientists as they learn and experiment with a lot of different things! These little scientists will be experimenting with gummy bears, making oobleck and creating a "color transfer." Ahoy, me mateys! In the third week of July the children will be talking, acting and becoming pirates!



Our little pirates will be making their very own parrot, treasure map and pirate map! As the month of July comes to an end, the preschool and school aged children will be busy cooking up some delicious food!

During the last week of July, "Young Chef Week" the children will be doing many crafts involving food, cooking and having a picnic!

The Pre-k 4 and School Age classes will be having Water Days on July 11<sup>th</sup> and 28<sup>th</sup>! Please bring in and label your child's swim suit, towel and water shoes or sandals on these days. Thank you!

We would love to congratulate

Hannah on being our Pre-K 4 Star of
the Month for July! Hannah is our
Star of the Month for her ability to set
a positive example every day and her
willingness to help others! She is a very
smart girl who always strives to do her
best! She is doing a fantastic job in
class and is able to count up to 100, is
able to sign her numbers, letters and

shapes and can even do some math! Each day, Hannah is practicing her address and phone number and before you know it she'll have it memorized! Not only does she impress us by how smart she is, but by the way she treats others. Hannah is a kind and loving young lady who is always caring towards others. Hannah is always the friend who is concerned about others feelings and is always there to comfort them with nice words. Hannah is a beautiful girl who is always smiling and having an enjoyable time while here at Bunny Bunch. You can always find her paying in kitchen, building with legos and reading. Hannah has been with Bunny Bunch since the Infant room and we have absolutely enjoyed watching her grow! Congratulations Hannah, we love you!!!

# End of Year Picnic!

